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Provo eSchool Phone: 801-374-4810  

Email: eschool@provo.edu       

April Calendar Items 

March 31-April 4: Spring Break- No School; No Teacher Availability; Great time to get caught up if behind on eSchool work 

April 15, 17-18, 23-24: RISE Testing at GTC; See sign-up letter if not signed up yet 

RISE Testing Sign-up Letter Links 

RISE Testing, the State’s mandatory end-of-year testing will be coming up after spring break. On April 15, 17-18, 23-24, 

the testing will be held at the eSchool office. Please use the sign-up links to sign your student up for testing, if you have not 

already done so. Please contact Yazmin Jones at 801-374-4810 or yazminj@provo.edu with any questions you may have. 

Also, eSchool has purchased three hard copy books for each student to take home and add to their at-home libraries. These 

will be distributed during RISE Testing. We look forward to sharing these with our students. 

https://go.oncehub.com/RISETesting 

 
Realizaremos pruebas en persona.  
 

Provo eSchool evaluará a los estudiantes en los siguientes días:15, 17-18, 23-24 de Abril. Las pruebas se llevarán 

a cabo en el Centro de Tecnología Grandview ubicado en 1591 Jordan Ave, Provo, UT 84604. Ofrecemos sesiones 

AM (8:00 a 11:30 am) y PM (12:00 a 3:30 pm), la disponibilidad varía según la fecha. Por favor llegue 5 minutos 

temprano para que su estudiante tome su lugar.  

 

https://go.oncehub.com/RISETesting 

 

RISE Practice Test Sign-in Instructions 

 

An email, with instructions on how to sign-in and practice RISE Testing has been sent to all students- if your 

student(s) are in grades K-2, disregard as testing is only for grades 3-8. Please let us know if you have any 

questions. 

 

Acadience Math Testing  

 

Acadience Math Testing for K-3 grade students will take place on May 6, 2025 at the eSchool offices. Please 

mark your calendars for this end-of-year Math Testing. This is separate from the RISE Testing. Times to be sent 

closer to the testing date. 
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